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TO: RSD Parents/Staff 
FROM: PEGGY DININNO 
SUBJ: Updates 
 
SUPERINTENDENT’S 
BULLETIN 
This Bulletin is published 
periodically to provide staff 
and families with updates 
regarding our vision, district 
goals, curriculum, and 
strategic planning.  
 
Strategic Plan Review 
The District is in the process 
of reviewing our Strategic 
Plan for reflection and 
potential revisions/additions. 
The plan prioritizes our 
ability to remain 
academically competitive, 
provide a safe learning 
environment, customize 
learning, provide for 
expanded learning 
opportunities, and market 
the school district.  Over 50 
people have signed up to 
participate on the review 
committee.  Review sessions 
will begin in late April. 
 
The committee will be asked 
to assess how we are 
supporting our mission, how 
we are monitoring the 
inclusion of the values and 
beliefs of the people in the 
district, and to reflect on the 
current state of the district 
with regard to sustainability 
and community value. 
 
 
 
 

Strategic Plan Survey 
We encourage students, 
staff, parents, local business 
owners and community 
members to complete the 
online survey created to 
obtain input regarding our 
strategic plan and how it is 
meeting our goals.  An online 
version is available on our 
website at 
www.rsd.k12.pa.us.  Paper 
versions are also available by 
contacting central office staff 
at 412-828-1800.  Your 
participation is appreciated. 
 
SNOW DAYS and Make Up 
Thank you for your flexibility 
as we make up the three 
unexpected snow days we 
had this year.  Two of those 
days were made up over the 
spring break.  The third 
make-up day will take place 
on Monday, June 4th. 
 
Give Back Day 
On Friday, May 4th, all 
Riverview students will 
participate in our second 
annual “Give Back Day”. This 
is a wonderful time for our 
students to volunteer their 
time and talents by giving 
back to the people in our 
community.   
 
IMPACT Day 
Our second annual IMPACT 
Day awards will be shared in 
June.   Stay tuned for more 
details regarding how you 
can nominate someone who 
has made a positive 

difference in the life of a 
Riverview student.   
 
2018-2019 Budget 
Please see our webpage for 
updates on the development 
of next year’s budget.  Future 
budget discussions will take 
place during school board 
meetings in April, May and 
June. 
 
SCHOOL VISITORS 
Visitors are reminded to 
follow required procedures 
when visiting schools. 
Volunteers must have 
clearances and certifications 
on file at the school.  Visit 
the volunteer tab on our 
website for details. 
 
Superintendent / Parent 
Workshop  
Please join me to discuss 
current school topics on 
Monday, April 16th from  
6:00 – 6:45 p.m. in Room 
206 at Tenth St. Elem. 
School. Contact Linda 
Tamburro at 
ltamburro@rsd.k12.pa.us  to 
reserve a seat. (Enter the meeting 

through Door #9 on Ninth St.) 

 
Thank you to everyone who 
works with and mentors our 
students.  Your effort truly 
makes a difference in helping 
each child to achieve his/her 
personal SERIOUS SUCCESS! 
Peggy DiNinno- Superintendent 
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